
J.DONALD HANEY

Haney & Jackson
ATTORNEYS AT LAW 

SUITE 401 MINING EXCHANGE BUILDING

Colorado Springs,Colorado

November 13, 1943

WILLIAM S.JACKSON 
(WITHDREW FROM FIRM JANUARY 5,1942)

Miss Laura Gilpin
807 Carter Av.
Wichita, Kansas

Dear Miss Gilpin:

With the approach of the end of the 
year 1942, we are making an effort to close as 
many accounts on the books of the old firm as 
possible. In that connection we are taking the 
liberty of enclosing to you a small item of 
cash disbursement which stands on the books 
against your brother. We do not know where to 
reach him, and believe that you will remember 
about the incident.

I trust you like your work and Wichita. 
As for me, I am always glad for an opportunity to 
get back to Colorado Springs occasionally for a 
weekend.

Wit^L best wishes,

Sincerely,

HANEY & JACKSON
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